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17th September 2024
Y1 READING MEETING 
Dear Parent/Carer,

Now that your child has settled back into school, they will soon be extremely busy with new learning every day.

We know that you will want to support your child with their learning.  For this reason we will regularly hold meetings throughout the school year to ensure that you are fully informed in all aspects of your child’s learning journey.

A Reading Meeting will be held on Thursday 26th September at 2:15pm in the Infant Hall. This is solely for parents of children in Y1.
Mrs Mullock (Reading and Phonics Lead) will lead the meeting which will focus on information for parents on reading and phonics to support your child at home.
If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return to school.
Yours faithfully,
Mrs Mullock

Assistant Headteacher
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I would like to attend the Y1 Reading Meeting  

Childs Name :  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………Class:…………………….
Signed :  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
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